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 “Educating for Life In All Its Fullness” 

 
Dear Families, 

 

Our Eco-Committee has introduced a new recycling collection in school. In collaboration with Recycle 

4 Charity, we are collecting printer ink cartridges. We have a collection box in our Library. Once full, 

we will send it to Recycle 4 Charity. In return, while benefitting the environment, we will raise funds to 

support our curricular activities.  

 

Ella from Class 4 and Millie from Class 3 are the children in charge of collecting empty ink cartridges 

from every class. They are on collection duty every Thursday however, they're always available at 

playtime for any questions your child may have. 

 

If you have any ink cartridges you’d like to dispose of at home or at work, please send them to school 

and Ella and Millie will make sure they will be correctly and efficiently recycled. 

 

For further info about Recycle 4 Charity please visit: 

https://www.recycle4charity.co.uk/ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UwTMwRXvPWs 

  

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wright & The Green Team 
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